
Appendix 3b (ii) 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

I am writing to say that I fully support the proposal for a sixth form  

at Houghton Kepier Sports College, this is long overdue and would  

benefit pupils, staff and local community immensely, whilst providing a  

wide range of subjects for learners. I feel it would improve local  

learning opportunities and engage more people in higher level 

education. 

I think it will definetly encourage more learners to stay on as they  

would be able to study further education whilst remaining in an  

enviroment they know without having to travel out of the local area,  

and a great advantage would be to already know the school and teachers,  

hence learners would be more confident and comfortable in their  

environment. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs A Graham 



 


